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SIOUXLAND SAMPLERS 

QUILT GUILD


President’s Message

           

I hope you have been blown into May safely!  I am 
looking forward to some April showers to appear in 
May, so we may see some flowers!
I am happily trying to get some quilting done, now 
that doc says I can.  I am currently averaging 1 or 2 
a week, which is plenty.  That leaves a backlog of 12 
to quilt, 5 giant baggies of blocks to assemble, and 6 
quilts to bind.  I think I make a quilt with 4 sides, and 
when its time to sew the binding, there are 43 sides 
and 97 corners and they are all a mile long.  Oh 
well, I’ll get there!

Don’t forget to bring cookies or bars in May, and the 
upcoming class in June and the sweatshop in 
August and the bus in September!  And your color 
for May for the 5” x 10” pieces!
We are getting to be a pretty busy group and I like 
that! A busy Guild is an involved and growing Guild! 
Yay us!

Don't forget your 5 x 10 pieces for the sweatshop, colors 
are as follows:
Jan - blue and grays
Feb - red and pink
Mar - green and yellow
April - purple and orange
May - white and black
June and July - color of your choice

May 2022
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Request from Michelle

Hi all

Ok, it has been brought forward that a booklet about our guild would be 
nice for new members.  I think this is a great idea. 
What i am asking from you is a paragraph or 2 about something you 
specifically handle,  like for example Alyce and sunshine quilts. Or if you 
are a general member,  how about a bit about what you get out of or what 
you like best about the guild. 
I will put this together in a booklet and hope to have one done by April.
Is this a can do for you???
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May Program and Upcoming Events

I'll have hand-outs for Block D and the layout of the blocks for the Mystery Patriotic Table 
Runner at the May meeting.  The Block D is attached to this newsletter.  

On May 9,  we finally meet our guest from Mission SD.  Vi Colombe specializes in 
traditional lone star quilts of the many Sioux people.  Every one of her Star Quilts are 
unique.  She'll present a trunk show and give us some history of how the lone star 
became the traditional motif of the Sioux nations.  A group of about 10 sewing and 
quilting women from Winnebago will be visiting to enjoy Vi's program.  We've also 
alerted the Cherokee Quilt Batts and Dakota Prairie Quilt Guild about the program.  We 
hope some of them will visit us.  Because we've invited others to come, we are asking 
each member to bring a half dozen cookies to share after the program.  We will provide 
lemonade, cups, plates, and napkins.  If you aren't a baking enthusiast, purchasing 
cookies is fine.  Please join in.

For the June 13th meeting we would like to have a little show 'n tell for your Patriotic 
Table Runner in honor of Flag Day.  It only needs to be put together in the final layout.  
Then, once you've had time to quilt and bind it, bring it back for show 'n tell at the July 
meeting.  Also, for June 13th, we will be having a game of Fold it - Snip it - Rip it - Pass 
it Dare.  Bring a yard of a fabric you like (you'll be keeping 1/2 yard of it).  Also bring a 
little snip or scissor with you to do the snipping.  Bring a bag to place your cuts into.  The 
Dare will be to make something incorporating all of your fabric pieces.  Perhaps we can 
have a show 'n tell of your creations for the December meeting?

Courtenay Hughes class, Lone Star Celebration, is scheduled for Saturday, June 25th.  
Courtenay is the Sewing Studio Manager for Missouri Star Quilt Company.  She has a 
class on Craftsy called Luminous Lone Star, travels often, and has done numerous FB 
Live videos for MSQC.  There are no special rulers or templates required.  Courtenay's 
class limit is 20 students.  In addition to the attachment on the newsletter, Christine will 
have registration forms for serious participants at the meeting.  Deadline for submitting 
your registration with payment is May 16th.  If you can't commit at the May meeting, you 
may mail your check to our PO Box to reach us by that deadline date.  The fees are 
$40.00 for SSQG members and $50.00 for non-members.  I'll provide a supply list upon 
receipt of your registration and payment.    

See you all on Monday, May 9th.  Happy Mothers Day to all.  
Christine & Luanna
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Here's a link for your enlightenment.  Copy and paste into your browser.
(398) Tips for Selecting Fabrics and Color Combinations with Jen Kingwell - 
YouTube

Tips for Selecting Fabrics and Color Combinations with Jen Kingwell

Join \"Quilt Recipes\" author, Jen Kingwell as she does a step-by-step fabric 
pull to demonstrate how YOU can: b

www.youtube.com


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=laQB195ICMs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=laQB195ICMs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=laQB195ICMs
http://www.youtube.com/
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May Birthdays

05/15 - Robert Jaminet
05/18 - Luanna Gruber

Recurring Monthly


Guild meeting second Monday of the month
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month

Hand sewers and Appliquers meet 4th 
Thursday

Board Members


President - Michele Hayden
Co-Vice President - Christine 
Gengler & Luanna Gruber
Treasurer - Dianne Schlotman
Secretary - Teri Mevius
Membership - Rhonda Weber
Newsletter - Julie Boyd
Quiltshow Chair - Tammy Kratky
Webmaster Chair - Julie Boyd
Sunshine Quilts Chair - Alyce King
Greeting Card Chair - Mary Pointer

Upcoming Events 


Saturday, June 25th Lone Star 
Celebration

 
October 21-23 Carol Joy Holling retreat

Monthly Mini For 2022


May - Vicky Johnson

June - Willa Yates

July - Lois Pirozek

August - Lynn Morgan

September - Michelle Matney

October - Lori Baldwin

November - Sherry Book

December - Kay Minor
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Sunshine Quilts

Requesting Sunshine Quilts be at least 44 X 50 inches for size and can be 
larger if you choose.

Please include your name on a piece of paper and attach to or place inside 
the bag when turning in a sunshine Quilt to be donated.  If you used your 
own batting please let me know.

If needing a piece of batting please contact me with the size piece you 
would like by emailing me @ pwsptakkng@gmail.com or calling 
1-712-898-2477 and leaving me a message.  Your batting can be picked up @ 
the next guild meeting.

Thank You
Alyce King

mailto:pwsptakkng@gmail.com
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April Meeting Minutes
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Hi, I am Sandra from Just Sew in Wayne, NE. I have met many of you 
sometime during my time as a store owner. I have vended, taught and sold 
fabric for Just Sew for the past 42 years. I have enjoyed every minute spent 
doing what I love. Last summer Ron my husband of 54 years had a heart 
attack. He had one stint put in and is recuperating wonderfully. He is back to 
everything he did before the attack. Volunteer fireman, teaching for the 
Nebraska Fire Service, Drives an ambulance and does maintenance for our 
rental units. I have always called him my energizer bunny!
Because we are not getting any younger and there is a lot traveling we would 
like to do in our RV, I have decided to close Just Sew. I will be selling all the 
inventory. Two floors of all kinds of knits, woven fabrics, fashion fabrics, 
notions, patterns, books, etc.... too much to list.
I have chosen all of April and May for my closing sale, which is the two months 
for the Kansas/Nebraska Shop Hop 2022. Just Sew will be open 6 days a week 
10 AM-5PM (later if needed).
(Closed Sundays and Memorial Day)
Selling all inventory!
Just Sew
512 East 7th
Wayne, NE
Clearance Sale
April 1-May 31
Open 6 days a week 10 AM-5 PM
(Closed Sundays and Memorial Day)

Weekly Discounts
20% off April 1 - April 16
30% off April 18 - April 30
40% off May 2 - May 14
50% off May 16 - May 28
Closed Memorial Day
60% off May 31
Like Just Sew's Facebook page to get further notifications!

Thanks for 42 Years of Quilting Fun! Sandra Wriedt (owner)
Questions call Just Sew 402-375-4697.
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